NOTICE REQUEST FOR PRICE
FEMA CONSULTANT

RFP 23/24-01
THE DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD OF TAYLOR COUNTY IS REQUESTING FOR PROPOSAL FOR PROVIDING CONSULTING SERVICES FOR DIASTER RECOVERY AND FEMA PUBLIC ASSISTANCE.  PROPOSALS ARE DUE TO THE DISTRICT NO LATER THAN MONDAY NOVEMBER 27, 2023 AT 12:00 PM.  PROPSOSAL SPECIFICATIONS MAY BE OBTAINED AT THE SCHOOL BOARD FINANCE OFFICE, 318 NORTH CLARK STREET, PERRY, FLORIDA, 32347, OR VIA THE SCHOOL DISTRICT WEBSITE, WWW.TAYLOR.K12.FL.US. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, CONTACT ASHLEY VALENTINE, (850) 838-2503

